
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
27 April 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Year 6 Children 
 
We hope that you, and your family, are keeping well in these strange times we find ourselves in. 
 
Some of you may have seen our recent post on Facebook, detailing our school’s social media pages, 
along with the Invictus one giving suggestions of pages you can ’follow’, if you don’t already.   However, 
we know that not everyone will already be following Invictus, so we have decided to send you our social 
media links by letter as well, to make sure that you are all aware of them.   
 
At the moment posts include examples of work that children are completing at home and sending in, 
projects, how our schools are helping the NHS and other Key Workers, and the occasional video eg ‘Toilet 
Roll Challenge’.  Some of our schools are posting ‘virtual’ assemblies, so you can take a look at those too. 
 
Our Assistant Head and Primary Transition Lead, Mrs H Brooks, is working with the other Invictus School 
Transition Leads at the moment, to ensure that the transition to high school is as smooth as possible for 
this year’s Year 6 pupils.  We don’t know when we will be back at school yet, but we are hoping to meet 
you all before the summer holidays. We are sure that you will want to start to get to know your way around 
your new school, to meet some key staff and chat to some of our current students, and of course, see your 
friends again.  We are eagerly waiting to meet and get to know you too; to show you around our school, 
and to answer any questions you may have. 
 
Over the coming weeks before you start with us, we will continue to send you the occasional letter, keeping 
you informed of any transition details, and other school information that you may be interested in. 
 
In the meantime, here are our social media links, please look, and see what we are up to at the moment! 
https://www.facebook.com/PedmoreHighOfficial/ - Facebook Page 
https://www.pedmorehighschool.uk/ - School Website 
https://twitter.com/PedmoreHighSch - Twitter Account 
https://www.instagram.com/pedmorehigh/ - Instagram Account 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjJgzonRTAHLAGjEBs8qK4Q - YouTube Channel 
 
https://www.facebook.com/invictuseducationtrust- Main Trust Facebook Account 
Invictus Sport - Sport updates and information (also Instagram account) 
Invictus Performing Arts - Performing arts updates and information 
https://www.invictus.education/ - Trust Website 
 
Keep safe and well and we look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr G Lloyd 
Headteacher 


